
 

 

 

          11th November 2024 
 
 
To Parents and Carers of Pupils in Year 11 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Functional Skills English Exam – Ref: 074/024 
  
Your child will be taking an external examination in College on Thursday 5th December in 
Functional Skills English, Level One (Reading and Writing). If your child passes this examination, 
they will then be entered for Functional Skills English Level 2 later in the academic year.  
This examination does not replace any GCSE examinations; your child will still sit both English 
Language and English Literature GCSE in 2025. The Functional Skills examination simply gives your 
child an extra opportunity to achieve qualifications in English.  
 

Your child should attend in full school uniform and report to the LRC at 8:40am to begin the 
examination.  
 

If you wish to discuss this further, please contact Kerry Hughes at kerry.hughes@st-edwards.co.uk. 
 

Best wishes, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss K Hughes  
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